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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey is offering free use of 
computers and access to device charging for Ocean County residents impacted by Hurricane 
Sandy. 

“There are still some areas of Ocean County without power,” said Eileen Conran-Folks, 
Manager of Stockton’s Manahawkin Instructional Site. “In other areas where power has been 
restored, many homes remain too damaged to re-connect. We are happy to be here for folks 
who need to communicate with loved ones, insurance companies, home repair companies and 
the like.” 

Local residents may use the computers at the Manahawkin facility, located at 712 East Bay 
Avenue, Suite 20, in Manahawkin, for this purpose, Conran-Folks said. Residents may also 
come to the facility and charge their phones, tablet computers and other electronic devices.  

In addition, Stockton is serving as a collection center for people wishing to donate clothing and 
personal items such as toiletries. “Anyone wishing to donate may drop them off here and we will 
make certain the items find their way to the proper shelters and agencies,” Conran-Folks said.  

The Manahawkin Instructional Center is open Monday-Friday from 8:15 a.m. to 4:45 p.m.; 
Monday evenings from 5 p.m. to 8:45 p.m.; Tuesdays from 5 p.m. to 9:45 p.m.; and Thursdays 
from 5 p.m. to 7:45 p.m.  The site will close at 1 p.m. on Wednesday, November 21 through 
Monday 26th in observation of Thanksgiving. It will re-open on Tuesday, November 27.  
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